WASHINGTON ASSOCIATIONOF SHERIFFS & POLICE CHIEFS

3060 Willamette Drive NE Lacey, WA 98516 ~ Phone: (360) 486-2380 ~ Fax: (360) 486-2381 ~ Website: www.waspe.org

Serving the Law Enforcement Community and the Citizens of Washington
February 28, 2017 RECE‘V ED
MAR 0 201
Sheriff Gene Dana KITTITAS COUNTY SHERIF
Kittitas County Sheriff'sOffice
307 Umptanum Road
Ellensburg, WA 98926

SUBJECT: Revised Award Notied re: Speed Feedback Signs
Dear Sheriff Dana, .

Thank you for applying for a WASPC Traffic Safety Equ?/méﬁt”d;;r/lt. We ar¢ pleased to
inform you that your agency has been approved to receiyé $7,000 to purchasethe following
equipment: (2) Speed Feedback Signs $3,500 ea. z o

st

puTe———————

We were recently notified by the Traffic Safety Commission that the only stipulations pertaining
to the speed feedback signs is that they should be moved a minimum of two times per year,
Solar options are preferable, but not required.

The Federal Identification number for this grant is CFDA# 20.600. Invoices must be submitted
to WASPC no later than May 5, 2017. Any invoices not received by the deadline will not be
reimbursed and the award money will be forfeited. Please note: WASPC is responsible for the
amount of your grant award only. Any expense in excess of the grant award must be paid by
your agency.

A report is required for the Traffic Safety Equipment Grant funds awarded to your department.
The 2016-2017 Traffic Safety Equipment Grant reports are due by October 15, 2017, Failure to
report will result in denial of 2017 — 2018 grant funds. Your agency is responsible for
subscribing to the following commitments:

e Support statewide/national traffic safety initiatives, projects, and programs
o Report grant results to WASPC in a timely manner
o Subscribe and commit to aggressive traffic enforcement

The online report and A-19 reimbursement forms can be found at www.waspc.org/traffic-safety .

Thank you for your dedication to traffic safety in the State of Washington. If you have any
questions, please contact Nancy Morris at (360) 486-2387. If you would like more information
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regarding state or federal traffic safety grant funding, please contact the Washington Traffic
Safety Commission at (360) 725-9896.

Sincerely,

/M/ ﬁf@ﬁw&»’”

Mitch Barker
Executive Director




